
First Term gone 

in Wimberley 
August to October has flown by, 
we have been learning lots!

We look forward to seeing you all 
back on Mon 25 th Oct



Learning how to keep safe out on our walks, reminding 

ourselves of nursery rules, all friends together  at the park 



We walked to 
Walker park, high viz
vests to keep us 
safe, learning new 
skills in the park, we 
had a picnic too. 



We make good 

use of all spaces 

we can find 


